
Village of Manchester 

Special Budget Meeting I 

Thursday, April 28, 2022, 10:00 am 

Village of Manchester Office 

45 Union Street 

 

DRAFT MINUTES 

 

In Attendance:  President Orland Campbell; Trustees:  Brian Maggiotto, Bill Mariano, Jim Lewis, Nina 

Mooney; Clerk/Treasurer & Tax Collector Donald Brodie; Assistant Clerk/Treasurer and Office 

Administrator Missy Johnson  

Public:  Anthony MacLaurin, Audrey Kolloff and Dr. Richard Heileman 

President Campbell opened the meeting at 9:58 am.  Other than items relating to compensation, the 

entire Village of Manchester Highway budget was reviewed, discussed and budget amounts proposed. 

Ms. Koloff and Dr. Heileman spoke of a recent recommendation (written/on-file) relating to the zoning 

administrative officer’s schedule and compensation.  Trustee Maggiotto and others voiced their support 
of the recommendation. 

At 11:16 am, President Campbell moved to continue the discussion to the next BOT meeting. Trustee 

Lewis seconded the motion and all voted in favor. 

The next meeting of the Village of Manchester Board of Trustees will be held on Friday, April 29th at 

10:00 am. 

 

     Respectfully Submitted, 

     Missy Johnson, Office Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 


